
 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 5th July 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for your child collecting their A-Level and 
Level 3 results on Thursday 18th August 2022. The students have worked incredibly hard 
throughout the examination period and have earned themselves a well-deserved break, 
now, before embarking on the next stage of their education and training.  
 
While the last two years’ exam results days have been distanced, we are planning to hold 
this years’ exam results day in person, at the Academy. This will be an opportunity for your 
child to collect their results with their teachers and access support and guidance in their 
next steps, including UCAS and university applications, as well as guidance through the 
Clearing process, if required. The results will be given out in the KWB2 building, where a 
number of subject and pastoral staff will also be based to ensure that that all students can 
access the required support. Students will be able to access the results at the Academy 
from 830am.  
 
If, for any reason, your child cannot attend the Academy on results day, however, we will 
email results out to students on their office 365 Academy email address. It is, therefore, 
integral that your child has access to this on the results day. If they need to gain a new 
password to access this service, they will need to email the IT technicians at the Academy  
 
If your child does require support with university and next steps applications as well as 
general guidance and support on receiving their results, there will be numerous staff to 
assist. Primary to the UCAS and next steps guidance will be Mrs R. Field, Head of Sixth Form 
and Mr. J. Barron, Assistant Head of Sixth Form. Both staff will be available on the day by 
first come first serve appointments and will assist students with finding solutions to their 
issues. If your child has received a confirmation of their university place or next steps 
destination, there is no need for them to stay at the Academy after collecting results. 
 
As all of the Level 3 students in Year 13 are leaving the Academy to attend alternative 
destinations next year, would you/they please inform us of their destination, when you are 
aware of this, so that we can update our records.  
 
All meetings, and the handing out of results, will be held in the KWB2 building and there will 
be no access to other buildings on the site. All students must enter and leave through the 
KWB2 reception and abide by Academy rules when on the site. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
We will update the Academy website with updates and any changes to this between now 
and the results days. If you do have any further questions regarding results day, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mr Greaves at the Academy. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 

Mr J. Ludlow 
Principal  

 

 

 


